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Kia ora
I refer to your official information request dated 6 February 2025 for information about
conservation efforts within the Tararua District.
While our district council is responsible for community services in this area, such as road
maintenance, drinking water provision, wastewater services, libraries, community facilities,
and provision of regulatory services such as building controls and planning, the regional
council’s responsibilities include ensuring sustainable use of the region’s natural
resources.  The regional council for this area is the Horizons Regional Council, and a good
place to start would be the following page on their website: Managing Natural Resources -
Horizons Regional Council
There are also many parts of our district that fall under the auspices of the Department of
Conservation, so a search on their website may help too: https://www.doc.govt.nz/
All the best for your return to this region.
Ngā mihi
 
 

   

Allie Dunn | Manager Democracy Services

Strategy and Community Wellbeing - Democracy Services | Tararua
District Council

Phone: +64 6 3744080 | Mobile: +64 27 3331626

Allie.Dunn@Tararuadc.govt.nz

26 Gordon Street, Dannevirke 4930, PO Box 115

www.tararuadc.govt.nz

www.facebook.com/tararuadc

 



  EXTERNAL EMAIL ALERT: Caution advised. This message is from an external sender. Verify the
sender's identity and use caution with attachments and links.

 

This email and any attachments are intended for the above named recipient only and may be confidential.

If you have received it in error, please take no action based on it, copy it, or show it to anyone.

Please return to the sender and delete your copy. Thank you.

 
 
From:  
Sent: Thursday, 6 February 2025 7:47 pm
To: Info - Tararua District Council <Info@TararuaDC.Govt.NZ>
Subject: Conservation efforts within the district

 

 

Kia Ora, 
 
I have been looking through your website for information on conservation and
environmental actions that are underway in this region? I was local to this area up until
university at which time I moved on to pursue an environmental based career. My current
role as a senior ranger is due to end soon and I will be returning to the region. As a result of
this it sparked interest on what conservation work is in the pipeline or ongoing. Would love
to chat further about this or hear any recommendations on who to speak to about looking
after the flora and fauna in our local area. 
 
Thanks, 




